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May 22, 2017 
 
Blondy Jhune Bridges Construction Update #22 
 
Dear All, 
 
Not only do we have a date, but now we have a time for the ribbon cutting and dedication of the 
Blondy Jhune Bridges: 

 

8:00 AM on Friday, May 26, 2017. 
 
The festivities will be held at the east bridge near Winningkoff Road.  Please park your cars and hitch 
your horses along Blondy Jhune Road between the east bridge and Winningkoff Road.  Coffee and 
doughnuts will be provided, but you will have to bring your own oats and hay for horses that are 
wanting to cross the bridge as part of the ribbon cutting.  After the ribbon cutting, all will walk, ride, 
drive, etc. to the west across the bridge. 
 
Work will continue the west bridge so it will remain closed during the ribbon cutting, and there 
might be a reason to reclose the east bridge until later in the day if work remains incomplete. 
 
Please RSVP by Thursday at 5:00 PM via email to bjackson@lucastexas.us or stanton@lucastexas.us.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stanton Foerster, PE 
Public Works Director/City Engineer 
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